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Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This week in Assembly we explored the mystery of the Holy Trinity. 

God the Father, who made everything in the world. Jesus, who came 
to earth to show us how much God loves us, to teach us how to be kind 
and to help us when we make mistakes. 

When Jesus went back to Heaven, he sent a special helper called the 
Holy Spirit. The Holy Spirit helps us be brave, to know what's right and 
feel happy and peaceful.  

Prayers: 

Following the recent Air India plane crash in Ahmedabad, we have been 
keeping all those affected in our prayers this week – the victims, their 
families, and loved ones. 

Our thoughts are also with Father Louis, Father Samuel, and the Indian Syro-Malankara Catholic communities 
of Manchester, Sheffield, and Liverpool, whom they serve. 

Time to Shine: 

What a joy it was to witness all our children's 'Time to Shine' activities. They make us incredibly proud. 

Our latest powerpoint is available via the link below: 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/school-information/time-to-shine-our-parallel-curriculum/ 
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Year 2 Sports: 

Well done to all of our Year 2 children for taking part in sports day on Wednesday. We saw lots of amazing 
teamwork and determination! Thank you Mr Helsby and our helpers  from Year 5 who helped the morning run 
seamlessly. We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did! 
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Reception trip to Smithills Farm: 

 

Reception had a wonderful day at the farm on Tuesday. We fed 
goats, sheep, llamas and alpacas. Every child enjoyed a ride on 
the tractor to visit the donkeys and then we all had a ride on a 
donkey. We cuddled rabbits and chicks in the petting corner. We 
finished the day with Farmer Clive showing us how to milk a cow.  

Whole School Approach to Mental Health: 

Mental health is extremely important to us here at CCIS and we believe that teaching our young children about 
their mental health and how to manage it is vital.  

We are currently taking part in a Local Authority project called The Whole School Approach to Mental Health 
and we are very proud to be the first school in Stockport chosen to take part in the project.  

We will be working with advisors to look at how every part of school life can support the mental health and 
wellbeing of the whole school community, including children, staff and parents and carers. Advisors will be 
speaking to all pupils, teachers and governors and  they would like to get your views as parents/carers too.   

They  want to know what aspects of school life impact on your child’s mental health and wellbeing, both 
positively and negatively.   

Your child will be taking part in small group discussions to share their views. However they will not be made to 
take part if they wish not to. This will take place on Tuesday 24th June.  

It would be great to get the views of as many parents/carers as possible. Please complete this online 
questionnaire: 

 https://forms.office.com/e/phsEcs5Bt4 

You can also email claire.gwyer@stockport.gov.uk  

Advisors will then work with us to address the issues raised. All responses are anonymous and you do not 
have to give your name.   

For more information about Mental health Support please click the link below which will take you to our website 
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https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/key-information/mental-health-and-wellbeing/ 

Helping families with food during the holidays – Stockport Summer Holiday Help Scheme 

Stockport’s Holiday Help Scheme, which starts on Monday 21 July, means that families can access a food 
parcel from Stockport Foodbank each week of the five weeks summer holidays which will provide 3 days worth 
of food tailored to the size of the family and, where possible, will cater for any dietary requirements. Any family 
can be helped. 

If you feel that you would benefit from support please email me in confidence and I will make a referral for you.  

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

Tesco Stronger Starts Project: 

We are pleased to inform you that our application for the Tesco Stronger Starts program has been accepted. 
Our project, a School Grounds Orienteering Course, will now proceed to a customer vote in Tesco stores. 

This initiative aims to enhance health, wellbeing, and outdoor learning through the establishment of an 
orienteering course within our school premises. 

Voting will be active in the following Tesco stores from the first week of July until the end of September: 

 Cheadle Hulme Express (SK8 7AB) 
 Heaton Moor Express (SK4 4DU) 
 Stockport Extra (SK1 2BT) 
 Hazel Grove Stockport Express (SK7 6DT) 
 Heald Green Manchester Express (SK8 3QA) 
 Cheadle Express (SK8 1DW) 
 Cheadle Stockport Road Express (SK3 0PW) 
 Gatley Church Road Express (SK8 4ES) 
 Stockport Mersey Express (SK1 1RA) 

Please share this list with friends, family, and anyone in the community who might be able to pop into one of 
these stores and vote for our school. Your support can help us bring this fantastic outdoor learning opportunity 
to our pupils! 
 
Bluesky: 

Stay Connected! 
Don’t miss out on all the exciting things happening in school—follow us on Bluesky! 

Our teachers post daily updates, photos, and highlights so you can stay in the loop with everything your child is 
getting up to. 

Download the Bluesky app and follow us: 
@cheadlercinfscl.bsky.social 
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SUMMER FAIR: Friday 27th June: 4pm-6.30pm 
 

This year's fair promises more stalls than ever, with something for everyone! Get 
ready for: 

 Fun & Games: Bouncy Castle, Pocket Money stall, Hook a Duck, Basketball shoot, and Roll the Dice. 
 Treats & Eats: Delicious Donuts, a sizzling Barbeque, refreshing Ice Cream Van, and a tempting Cake Stall. Adults 

can also enjoy the Prosecco/Beer stall. 
 Shopping & Finds: Hunt for treasures at the Book Stall and Second Hand Clothes stall. 
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 Get Glam: Face Painting and Nails & Hair stalls will be on hand for a bit of pampering. 
 Chances to Win: Test your luck at the Tombolas and various raffle prizes. 

 
Adding to the excitement, our Irish Dancers and Year 2 Choir will perform. 
! 

We still need your help 

The success of the fair relies on community support and you can still contribute: 
 
Week beginning June 23rd: Second-hand books, cuddly toys, and raffle prizes. 
They are also still gratefully accepting sweet bags, sweets for prizes, cakes, and additional raffle prizes.  
 
Let's all work together to make this year's Cheadle Catholic Summer Fair the best ever! 
 

 
Forest School Dates: 
 

 Friday 27th June: No Forest School, Summer Fair preparation 
 Friday 4th July: Nursery & Reception 
 Friday 11th July: Year 1 & Year 2 
 Friday 18th July: Nursery & Reception 

 
 
SAFETY in the SUN…     
  
We are experiencing very warm weather at the moment.  Please can you continue to send 
your children in to school with sunhats and a water bottle. We ask that you to put sun 
cream on in the morning before school if needed 
    
Please click the link below which will take you to the UKHSA website which contains general advice on how to 
keep cool and stay safe and well during the hot weather 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/beat-the-heat-hot-weather-advice/beat-the-heat-staying-
safe-in-hot-weather#cooldown 
 
 
Parish news: 
St Vincent's news: 
On 6th July, St Vincent's is holding a Children's Mass for the Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee Year. Children are invited 
to take part by helping with readings, prayers, offertory, collection and singing. If you would like your child to 
take part, contact Veronica Martin on veronicammartin@hotmail.com  or else just come along and join us at St 
Vincent's that day 
 
                                                        

And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with illness, 
loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are in our thoughts and 
prayers.   
                                                                               Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Glynn 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
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   Tel:  4858733 
  
 

Congratulations to our new Stars of the Week: 

Nursery: Sansa & Henry 

R1: Hannah & Vincent 

R2:  Edward & Connie 

RN3: Matthew & Beck 

1O: Ffion & Alexander 

1DW: Hannah & Jack 

1BW: Lola & Olivia 

 2L:  Eabha & Mateus 

2W: Loki & Ivy 

2N: Poppy & Mya E 

 

Diary Dates  

Monday 23rd June Year 1 trip to Cockfields Farm (More info to follow). 
Tuesday 24th June Class photos (End of the week Nursery will be invited in to 

school for this). 
 
Whole School Approach to Mental Health Pupil Voice 

Wednesday 25th June  NURSERY Sport’s Morning (including RN3 Nursery). 
Thursday 26th June Year 2 trip to Whitworth Art Gallery (More info to follow) 
Friday 27th June SUMMER FAIR 

Year 2 trip to Whitworth Art Gallery (More info to follow) 
Wednesday 2nd July 9.15-
10.15 am 

Year 2 choir performance and coffee morning. All welcome 

Thursday 3rd July New Reception Parents Meeting 7pm 
Friday 4th July  Nursery & Reception Forest School 
Wednesday 9th July New Nursery Parents Meeting 7pm 
Friday 11th July 8.50-
9.15am 

Thumbs Up 

Friday 11th July  Year 1 & Year 2 Forest School 
Monday 14th July: 9.30am  Nursery Assembly 
Tuesday 15th July: 9.30am Class 2L Assembly 
Wednesday 16th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2N Assembly 

Thursday 17th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2W Assembly 

Friday 18th July  Nursery & Reception Forest School 
Wednesday 23rd July School closes for summer break 
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